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To the Senate Committee on Housing and Development,                                                                

Hello, my name is Mary Griffith . I am in my 80’s and I live in a manufactured home 

park. I am writing in support of HB 3054A. I live on a limited income and the rising lot 

rent has limited what I can spend on my groceries and personal needs. I don’t know 

how much longer I will be able to stay in my home. I have a strong faith in God and 

he has always provided for me and I hope he can pull me through these difficult times 

to be able to remain in my home and community. I don’t see the Park being 

maintained as it should be. Promises are made and not kept. The big corporation that 

owns my park is too greedy and is taking advantage of older people. I thank you for 

all of your hard work and encourage you to support HB 3054A.                                                                    

Thank you,                                                                    Mary Griffith                                                                  

Twin Cedars Mobile Home Park # 58.                          Lebanon, Oregon 


